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Comments: I am a business owner in northern MA and an avid outdoor-enjoyer. I strongly believe that clear-

cutting the forests of New England is an extremely bad idea. This part of our country is one of the few bastions of

green space and nature. Cutting this down would not only destroy the habitat for tons of wildlife but it also will

reduce the attractiveness of this area for tourism. 

 

As someone who plans to move to Concord, NH, deforestation is a huge deal to me and may effect my

excitement and plans to become a NH taxpayer.


